
THE INTERNATIONAL CLUB OF IAUSANNE

Ch. des Salines
1132 Lully

Dear Members and Friends,

Hopefully the evening of Friday, May 27 will be balmy so that \rye can enjoy the drive to the
Caveau de Rueyres in Chexbres (so beautifully situated above Lake Geneva), which will be the
site of the ICL's Wine Tasting Evening. This event is for all of you who are looking
fonrard to gettrrg to know your fellow ICL members a little better under very relæred and
favorable circumstances. If you don't drink wine, don't let it deter you from coming! There will
be non-alcoholic drinks available, and fm sure you will enJoy seeing the "caveau" and how the
wine is made. Please see the enclosed invitation for more detailed information.

An even more casual opporttrnity to mingle will be offered at our first

FRIDAY §IIGITT GET-TOGETHER
(May 6th, from 7 to 9 p.r., in the bar of the Hotel Fleur du Lac in Morges).

Come by and have a drink (any kind) with us before going to dfuurer. We'd like to see you, even
if you only have half an hotu to spare. No need to announce your coming. The Fleur du Lac is
situaæd on the cantonal highway on the outskirts of Morges gorng in the direction of
Prévérenges. There are plenÿ of parking spaces available.

For those of you who love the lVednesday-moming market in Morges, lrye have scheduled there
our second

COFFEE CORNER
(at the Café Fornerod on the Grand Rue, from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m.).

This is a good opporhurity for new members to get to know some of the rest of us on a small
scale. Here aæin, there is no need to announce your coming.
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THE INTERNATIONAL CLUB OF LAUSANNB

WINE-TASTING EVENING

When: Friday, May 27, at 7:00 p.m.
Where: Caveau des Rueyres, Chardonne près Chexbres
Cost: Sr. 20 per person (to be paid at the door)

Wine maker Michel Cossy and his son Jean-François will, during this evening, take us through
their wine cellars and expound on the fine art of wine processing (to be translated into EngfisÀ).
As we go along, w€ shall sample their red and white wines directly from the tap and munch on
cheese and sausages (soft drinks will also be available). We will also get a chance to see their
own bottling and labeling facilities. And yes, there will be ample opportunity to converse and
to get to know other ICL members present.

How to get there: Take the auto route going from Lausanne in the direction of Vevey. Exit
at "Chexbres-Puidoux" and go to the center of Chexbre. From there you take the road going
in the direction of "Chardonne," and you continue on this road until you pass underneath the
auto route. Turn left directly after the underpass and drive up a steep road. The "Domaine des
Rueyres is the first house on the right, about 100 meters after the underpass.

If you would like to come to this event, please let us know by way of the return slip below
by May 20.

Please send to: Ms. Ursula Pelichet,"La Colombe," Il23 Aclens (Tel: S69 94 44)

Uwe will be person(s) attending the wine-tasting evening on May 27 inchardonne.

Name

Address
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